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Dear Families  

 

Welcome to Week 19 of school!  We hope you had a fantastic break! 

 

Just a reminder: 

●​ Please send two snacks each day 

●​ Send water to school in water bottles that are spill-free.  Like these: 

 

●​ Anything else can result in a spill that ruins materials that will need to 

be replaced. Water only–no juice or milk. 

●​ Each student should have a jacket, gloves, hat, and boots for recess. 

 

Progress Reports 

Families can access their student's EPR via the Engaged Parent Portal. 

Parents/guardians will use the same username and password they use for access to 

the IC Parent Portal.  Additional support can be found here. 

 

Important Dates  

●​ January 7th - Students First Day Back After Break 
●​ January 7th - 145 & 183 cancelled 
●​ January 10th - Love and Logic Parent Training 
●​ January 15th - SAC Meeting 
●​ January 16th - PLEA Public Meeting 
●​ January 17th & 20th - MLK Holiday No School Students 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TBkZk-INMscsNT1T3wEgFSohEpySEIY_11_xwa9ywxI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sEJswEE3lIv5M2aX5mH2IwJlwy9dscqH8_06DUCuw3A/edit?usp=sharing
http://engaged.dcsdk12.org/
https://dcsdples.ss14.sharpschool.com/family_resources/e_p_r_-___elementary_progress_report_


 

This Week in Math 

​ We will be reviewing what we have learned in math. 

 

This Week in Literacy 

​ We are working on reviewing nouns, verbs & adjectives!  

 

 

This Week in UFLI 

​  We continue working on the soft g and reviewing the soft c rules.    

 

This Week in Social Studies 

​ We will be starting to discuss Empathy in connection with our CREW Habit 

of Character for the month.  In Social Studies, we will also be discussing morals in 

fables and problem-solving.  These are traits of a good leader! 

 

Specials for the Week 

Our Specials will change, so we will only have one special for the entire 

week. As soon as we have this update, we will let you know! Everyone 

should wear tennis shoes for the first week back, just in case! 

 

From the First Grade Team 
Mrs. Donohue, Mrs. Knoll, Ms. Shaw, and Mrs. Taliercio 


